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TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

The Montville PZC, at its regular meeting on September 27, 2022, took the following action: CGS§ 8-

24 Referral Town of Montville for proposed site improvements to Town Boat Launch and construction of a new 

Fishing Pier at 55 Dock Road, Uncasville, CT. FAVORABLE REPORT. Dated at Montville, CT this 28th 

day of September, 2022. Sara Lundy, Chairperson. 

 


